Board of Governors

PRESIDENT VICE-PRESIDENT SECRETARY TREASURER Don Johnson John Kenney Peter Golem Charles Clemance 652-5040 679-7770 679-8660 452-6104

Committee Chairman

ATTENDANCE John Kenney
AUDITING John Kenney
CRC (DELEGATE) Don Johnson
CRC ACTION Ron Granger
EDUCATION Owen Glendon
ENERGY MANAGEMENT Greg James
LEGISLATION Peter van der Westen
MEMBERSHIP Dave Henry
NOMINATING Cliff Morrison
PROGRAM John Kenney
PUBLICITY Bruce Schie
RECEPTION Bert Fenner
RESEARCH PROMOTION Ron Granger
SPECIAL EVENTS John Kenney
TECHNICAL Norm Clarke
HISTORIAN Bert Fenner
NEWSLETTER Don Johnson

Chapter Past Presidents

71 - 72	Jack Vanstone
72 - 73	Cliff Morrison
73 - 74	John Bisset
74 - 75	Russ Gonder
75 - 76	Jack Henderson
76 - 77	Wayne Barker
77 - 78	John Payne
78 - 79	Bill Mitchell
79 - 80	Chuck Sharp
80 - 81	Bill Rutherford
81 - 82	John Payne
82 - 83	Dick Palser
83 - 84	Walter Lucas
84 - 85	Ron Granger



VOLUME No. 15

No. 7

FIELD TRIP

The University of Western Ontario

Monday, April 28th, 1986

Social Hour - 5:30 Dinner - 6:30

COGENERATION PLANT TOUR

SPEAKERS

Mr. Alex Juchymenko
Cogeneration Associates Limited
Toronto

Mr. Robert (Bob) Young Ministry of Energy

1986 CHAPTER PROGRAMME

DATE

PROGRAM

Monday, 28 April 1986

Field Trip

- University of Western Ontario

Cogeneration Plant Tour

Monday, 26 May 1986

Chapter Election

- Topic is Screw Compressors

Thursday, 11 September 1986 Monday, 29 September 1986 ASHRAE Golf - Fanshawe

Monday, 27 October 1986

Opening Night

Membership Night

Monday, 24 November 1986

Ladies' Night

COGENERATION PLANT TOUR

Parking is available at D.B. Weldon Parking for \$1.50 or after 6 p.m. in the Springett Parking Lot on the other side of Western Road at Brescia College.

Social Hour and Dinner will be at Somerville House. Use University Club entrance.

If you plan on attending, let your phone committee know when they call this week. Space is limited for this event. It will be limited to Chapter Members first, and then guests—if there is room. If you have not been contacted by noon on Friday, April 18th, call your telephone committeeman. If you don't know who it is, then call John Kenney (679-7770).

PLEASE—if you say you will attend and you find you cannot attend, **please** let us know so someone else can attend.

This event has snow balled into somewhat of an expensive evening. The Board of Governors has discussed the situation and has decided to ask the members for a \$5.00 sur-charge at the door. Guests will be asked to pay \$20.00. All things considered, there will still be a small drain on the treasury, but we think it will be well worth it. Think about it now, so you can give a positive answer when your phone committee calls.

CRC — 1986

The Chapter Regional Conference for Region II will be held at Niagara Falls, May 14, 15 and 16 and will be hosted by our friends in the Hamilton Chapter. Members wishing to attend should make reservations with The Park Hotel, 4960 Clifton Hill, Niagara Falls. 1-800-263-7131.

